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   1 
If you tell the truth 
you don't have to 
remember anything. 
~Mark Twain 

2 
Honesty is not an 
option it is an 
obligation 

 3 
Those who will lie for 
you will lie against 
you 
  

 4 
Caring about the truth 
is never 
misrepresented 

5 
A man’s word is like 
his character, if you 
are honest you will be 
trusted 
 

 6 
A lie told in secret 
seldom remains there  

 7 
Honesty is truly the 
best policy  

8 
Make yourself an 
honest man, and then 
you may be sure there 
is one less rascal in 
the world. ~Thomas 
Jefferson 

 9 
Tell the truth it will 
not disappoint 
   

10 
Loyal customers 
frequent an honest 
salesman 

11 
Don’t fib it’s not 
nice 
 

 12 
Honest people are 
often rewarded with 
nothing, but gain 
everything  

 13 
To gain a man’s trust, 
you must keep it in 
the first place  

 14 
Now let’s be 
Honest…. 

15 
No man has a good 
enough memory to 
make a successful liar 
 

16 
Honesty and integrity 
are absolutely 
essential for success 
in life. -Zig Ziglar 

17 
Tell someone how 
you really feel today. 
However, be kind… 

18 
Honesty is the first 
chapter of the book of 
wisdom. ~Thomas 
Jefferson  

19 
Honestly, I like your 
dress 

20 
The truth may hurt, 
but lies destroy 

21 
Honest people do not 
need excuses 

 22 
H in Honesty is for 
Honor  

23 
O in Honesty is for 
Obedience  

24 
N in Honesty is for 
Noteworthy  

25 
E in Honesty is for 
Essence  

26 
S in Honesty is for 
Satisfaction 

27 
T in Honesty is for 
Truthful 

28 
Y in Honesty is for 
You 

 29 
Honesty is the fastest 
way to prevent a 
mistake from turning 
into a failure. - James 
Altucher 
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